
26 June 2020 

Damien Pfieffer 

Director, Western Regions 

Local and Regional Planning 

Narrandera 
Shire Council 

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 

PO Box 58 

DUBBO NSW 2830 

nikki.pridgeon@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Sir 

RE: REQUEST TO FINALISE PLANNING PROPOSAL (PP_2019_NARRAN_001_01) - AIVIEND 

NARRANDERA LOCAL ENVIRONMENTAL PLAN 2013 - CLAUSE 4.2c 

Council recently received an Opinion from NSW Parliamentary Counsel that the proposed 

amendment to the Narrandera Local Environmental Plan 2013 may legally be made. 

Attached to this letter are the following documents: 

® Legal opinion from NSW Parliamentary Counsel authorised by a delegated officer of 

Council 

• Section 3.36 Report 

» Copy of the original Gateway determination 

® Copy of the latest version of the planning proposal 

® Copies of the relevant Council report and minutes 

• Copy of the submission from NSW Rural Fire Service 

• Authorised plan-making reporting template 

Should these documents be satisfactory Council would request that Planning Proposal 

PP_2019_NARRAN_001_01 now be notified in the NSW Government Gazette. 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned on 69595552. 

Yours faithfully 

ivelopment & Environment 

Address all correspondence to - The General Manager 141 East Street NARRANDERA 2700 


